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Caregiving is pro-life!
  “Most Holy Spirit, guide me on
my journey as a caregiver. Each
step of the way I need you. I
don’t know how long this trip
will last. Please give me comfort
and rest when I’m done.”

--The Little Book
of Caregiver Prayers

Caregiving is pro-life!
  “I pray, dear brothers and
sisters, that you will be able to
recognize yourselves in ‘Simon
of Cyrene.’ I pray, dear brothers
and sisters who are sick, that
many of you will encounter a
Simon at your bedside.
--Pope Benedict XVI, Meeting with

the Sick, Cameroon, 2009
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